
I drive in and out of the Rock Creek Mesa housing area as I live off of Rock Creek Mesa Road.  A traffic 

light at the top of the hill is extremely dangerous, especially for heavy trucks trying to drive up the 

hill.  This traffic light will not do as it will cause a very dangerous driving situation.   

 

There is no need to redistrict from forest to whatever to build the houses.  So why go to that effort? 

 

 

Barbara NElson 

 


